
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 25 March 2022 

Staffing 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of a very busy and at times stressful term, we would like to 
thank you for your ongoing support and encouragement in keeping our pupils and staff 
safe.   

It has been a very challenging time; balancing illness, Covid and absence of staff and 
children. We pray that you can have a peaceful and restful Easter break and that 
Terms 5 and 6 are much more about finding the rhythm of school life and opportunities 
for learning! 

As we look ahead to next term I have the pleasure and privilege to let you know of two 
new members of staff joining our team. We warmly welcome Miss Kelly Gentry (Lower 
School Lead TA) and Miss Kim Chinnery Upper School TA). We pray they settle 
quickly to life and Kingsnorth and experience the family community we have.  

In other news, it is with the deepest of sadness that I write to inform you that Mrs Love 
will be leaving Kingsnorth in the summer after 24 years connected with and supporting 
our school! 

Mrs Love has successfully been appointed to the post of Headteacher at Milstead and 
Frinsted CEP School. 

Mrs Love has held many positions at Kingsnorth over the years, most recently that of 
Assistant Headteacher and SENDCo. In this role she has worked alongside many 
staff, many children and many families. Mrs Love is a much valued and dedicated 
member of our school family and she will be hugely missed. We know she has worked 
closely with many of you over the years. 

We are sure you will join us congratulating Mrs Love on the next stage of her career 
and the amazing adventures that it will bring. 

We are already looking to recruit to this vital role within our school. 

It just remains for me to wish you all a very blessed and peaceful Easter. 

From all the Staff and Governors at Kingsnorth CEP School.    
 

 

 


